Rosenberg Corey

From: Richard Potter <richardpotterl0@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:03 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004 A

Do Not Pass this HB 2004 A. It produces a future of UN-necessary costs to
the tenants also. Costs to the landlord will just be passed on to the tenants.
Please say NO.



